
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office of the Attorney General 
William C. Mims                 900 East Main Street 
Attorney General                   Richmond, Virginia 23219 

                     804 - 786-2071 
      FAX 804-786-1991  

              Virginia Relay Services 
                             800-828-1120 
                                           7-1-1 

October 26, 2009 
 
 
 
 

Lisa R. Hahn 
Executive Director 
Virginia Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers 
9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300 
Richmond. VA 23233-1463 

 
RE: 18VAC65-20-10 et seq., Regulations of the Board of Funeral Directors and 

Embalmers 
 
Dear Ms. Hahn:  
 

I have reviewed the proposed amendments clarifying certain provisions of 
regulations, as adopted by the Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers as a fast-track 
action at its meeting on September 15, 2009.   
 
 I find the amendments to regulations to be constitutional and in conformity with existing  
statutory provisions. 
 

                                                        Sincerely, 
                                                                               
 
 
 
 

Amy Marschean 
Senior Assistant Attorney General 

 
 
 
c:    Elaine J. Yeatts, Agency Regulatory Coordinator  
      Department of Health Professions 
 
 


